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Schulte is proud to support NYC Asylum
Application Help Center

Aug 4, 2023, 12:00 AM

Schulte Roth & Zabel is proud to support the New York City Asylum

Application Help Center in helping migrants submit more than 1,300

asylum applications since the end of June. Schulte lawyers have

volunteered to assist in the asylum application process and business staff

have worked to send donations in support of the help center. 

Schulte was one of the private law firms recognized by New York City

Mayor Eric Adams for working pro bono with the City to find a pathway

forward for asylum seekers. 

Read the press release here. 
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